

B.M.W.

RIDERS

OF

TOLEDO, INC.

1415 MOTT AVE., TOLEDO, OHIO 43605 NEWSLETTER



DEC. 1, 1975

It's time once again to elect the candidates of your choice for club officers. This issue of the newsletter contains a short resume ${\bf for}$ each of the candidates.

Most of our members know by now that the Executive Board of the BHW-MOA met in Chicago November 1 and 2. Most of our members also know that this was the meeting at which the fate of the 1976 National Rally would be decided. It is great pleasure to announce that the 4th Annual BMWMOA National Rally will be sponsered by the national organization, and will be held August 27, 28, and 29, 1976, at Whitman Field in Oshkosh, Wis. Remember, you heard it here first!!!!!!!!

ANNUAL BANQUET - The Third Annual Banquet, sponsered by The BMW Riders of Toledo, will be held on Saturday, December 20, 1975, at the Holiday Inn North. Cocktails will be from 6 till 7 PM, dinner will be from 7 till 8 PM, following dinner will be awards, door prizes, movies, etc.

ELECTIONS - The following have been nominated for office for 1976.

PRESIDENT

VICE PRESIDENT

SECRETARY

TREASURER ROAD CAPTAIN Ace Freeman Mike Todd

Bill Pettit (Unopposed)

GinnyPettit

Liz Smith

Annie Freeman (Unopposed)

Tom ("T") Fuchs
Don Arquette

Ace Freeman

I started riding motorcycles at the age of thirteen. I have been a member of the BMW Riders of Toledo for the past 6 years, and served as Vice President for 3 years. I think the club should engage in more rides and club activities. If I am elected presidnet, I will work toward this end to the best of my ability in the up coming year.

Mike Todd

I have been riding for eight years (7) on BMW's, and have been a motorcycle nut for years. I presently ride a 67 R 69s. I'm 32 years of age, married, with two children. I'm usually accompanied by my wife Jean, whom at one time said she would'nt be caught dead on one of those things, but now I'm unable to pry her off the back of my machine. As for children they ride Honda's QA 50's. As past president of the BMW Riders of Toledo. I would like to thank the membership for their efforts, and conversion in making the past year a successful on. As a BMW enthusiast I enjoy devoting my time to the BMW Riders of Toledo.

Bill Pettit

I am 45 years of age, and have been employed on the N & W railroad as a brakeman for 23 years. I have six children who are all raised, and gone

except for the youngest who is 16 years old. He rides to, one of the brand X models though. I am fairly new to motorcycling, as I have only been riding about four years. My wife, and I both love to ride, and have rolled up 9, 000 miles on our 1975 R 60/6 this past summer, which is our first BMW. I feel that because of my family status, I now have the time that I would like to dedicate to motorcycling, and also the time to dedicate for the betterment, and support of the BMW Riders of Toledo, whom I feel are a fine group of people.

Ginny Pettit

I am 35 years of age, and am employed by the Lutheran Rest Home. I have six children, and as my husband am fairly new to motorcycling. This past summer I learned to ride, and passed the driving test with no problems. I now am looking to purchase my own motorcycle. Since I am new in motorcycling, I would like to devote my spare time to learn more about the sport.

Liz Smith

I am a charter member of the BMW Riders of Toledo, and am presently serving as secretary, and have for the past $6\frac{1}{5}$ years. I have been riding my own machine for ten years. (BMW only) My present machine is a 1964 R 50 (chopped). I have enjoyed taking an active part in our club with all the growing pains. I'd like to play a part in helping our club to grow, and I know that with the help, cooperation and especially the participation by every member, we can grow and prosper together. I feel working together is the key to success for our club.

Annie Freeman

I have been a member of the BMW Riders of Toledo for five years, and served as treasurer for two terms. I presently own an R 27, 1956. I enjoy all club functions, especialy the campouts.

Tom Fuchs

I have been riding bikes for fifteen years, been a club member for about one year. I think the club needs to have some blub bike rides. After all, riding and touring is our common interest. I would like to plan rides to places where there are some interesting things to see and/or do.

Don Arquette

Well Don has been riding so much, he hasn't had the time to write.

DUES ARE DUE FOR 1976. Accourding to the by-laws they must be paid by the January meeting, so please come prepared to ANTUP or mail to the treasurer.

Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 9th, at the home of the Boyd's, 4015 Mcgregor Lane. Don't forget this is one of the most important meetings of the year, so try to attend, and vote for the candidates of your choice. Remember it is your club, so make your voice heard by voting.

Rember without your suport we're nothing,

LIZ SMITH

MECTING: 8:00 PM